
Successful sports professionals can earn a great deal more money than people in other important 
professions. Some people think this is fully justified while others think it is unfair
Discuss both these views ad give your own opinion.

These days, all aspects of our life have been intertwined with money and business and sport is not an 
exception. A huge capital/investment has have been dedicated in the sport industry and in the 
meanwhile some professional athletes have become millionaires billionaires overnight. This trend has 
triggered/caused causes a lot of controversy arguments over the big pay gap between other 
professional careers and sports ones.

Many people believe that there is not a fair condition among high-level and indispensable professions 
and their counterparts in the area of sport. They explain that those who work who works in a vital 
career have has to endeavor more than a sportsman, whether before success or after it. For example, 
a general practitioner has to study more than five years and after spending several years as an intern 
in difficult situations and under strict rules, finally maybe they receive one-tenth of a successful 
athlete's pay. Moreover, in comparison with the benefits of these professions for society, the higher 
priorities are given to someone like an engineer, a doctor or a firefighter by opponents of this 
overpayment who believe that watching sport matches in on TV or in stadiums is not the real needs 
of for people but which we are convinced they convince us to accept this inequality.

On the other hands side, some may argue that there are is a few people in sports professions as 
sports superstars who make unusual money and in other words, they have an extremely special 
talent which entitles deserves them to these incomes money. Furthermore, the mutual relationship 
between business and sport is stronger than other realms and this relation brings money for athletes. 
Companies use of people’s keenness to watch sports events and follow sports players for 
broadcasting their advertisements whose which the superstars of these commercials are sportsmen 
or sportswomen.

In conclusion, we should consider all factors which are effective in the level of income in each 
profession and although from a logical viewpoint, it is not reasonable that which someone like a 
soldier who leaves his home and may maybe never come back, receives a low the lowest salary, these 
are the excitement and passion which attract drive money and wealth.  

 


